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Meeting was opened and minutes and treasurers 

report approved. Eight members present. 

New Business: Jerry is to buy a bag of wire ties for the barricades. It was voted and approved to give 

Tommy the old mower and snow blower attachment. The mowing was discussed and the procedure 

reviewed. Mowing with the rider will require filling the tank with regular gas after mowing. Each 

person mowing is to provide the gas for the tractor and push mower. The weedeater has a gallon of 

mixed fuel and should last the season. Replacement string is in the building. Check the oil on the 

tractor and push mower before use. There is a two gallon can of gas in case you forget to bring some. It 

should be refilled if used. It is recommended to not mow alone. Have a flying friend to help and return 

the favor. At the very least have a cell phone. September 11 has been selected for a multi-club fly in. 

Details to be worked out as we get closer to the date. 

 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 

 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 

 

 

Editors Comments:  The rider mower will climb the entrance to the pond. The path should be opened 

up as needed for the boats and float planes. 


